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on HB1373 
in the Sixty-ninth Legislative Assembly of North Dakota 

 
Dear Chairman Ruby and members of the House Human Services Committee,  
 
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1373 is desirable legislation. This 
legislation clarifies and codifies what rational citizens already know in their heart, 
that an unborn child is human.  No other characterization could be taken as 
superior to this basic definition.  Currently lacking in Century Code is an unborn 
child definition that makes it plainly simple for those who struggle to understand 
these concepts.  This bill gracefully provides this understanding, so that there is 
no confusion. 
 
Please give HB1373 a Do Pass. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 


